






Architecturally, the Bylaw demonstrates traditional building forms and massing, however 
market trends, including architectural building forms, widely support a more Contemporary 
or Modern design aesthetic.  As a result, the inclusion of flat, low slope and ‘Shed Roof’ forms 
are commonly utilized.  The submission reflects a Contemporary architectural styling that 
incorporates the use of ‘Shed’ style roof forms, however our design approach was sensitive to, 
and respectful of, the Zoning Bylaw intent.  

With a fundamental understanding of the height parameters as outlined by Ms. Brenda 
Kolendrander, the proposed residence uses the gable roof form in its primary building massing  
as demonstrated below:

Image 1 :  similar ‘Gable Roof’ form - consistent with the BP application

Image 2 :  Height calculation as per Zoning Bylaw where, 
A = height for front and sides and,

B = height for rear and sides.

(NOTE: provided the values for A & B meet the zoning requirements, the building form is 
CONFORMING to height.)
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Excerpts from Application



Image 3 : similar ‘Gable Roof’ form - consistent with the BP application - demonstrating the
massing omission.  This is where the gable form is broken into a shed roof typology.

Image 4 : The resulting building shape reflecting the massing omission noted in Image 3, and 
when removed, demonstrates the use of ‘Shed Roofs’.  Worthy of note is that the number of 
roof planes equals that of the ‘Gable Roof’ form and, the newly defined ‘Shed Roof’ forms, 

remain in the same location as those of the ‘Gable Roof’ form.

(NOTE: although the building form fits within the same shape as Image 2, it’s determined to 
be NON-CONFORMING for height, based upon internal interpretation.)
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The Development Permit Variance application is due to the submitted BP application 
FAILING the internal interpretation for height.  The Zoning Bylaw intent for height is 
subjective when not applied against ‘Gable Roof’ forms, as it isn’t defined or applied per the 
definition and/or supporting graphic.  

Whether or not the internal interpretation of height specific to the use of ‘Shed Roof’ forms is 
applied appropriately, it is the Applicants contention that the height proposed in the BP 
documentation merits discretionary approval.  As the proposed building form in the BP 
application fits within the similar, and conforming ‘Gable Roof’ building form, we believe the 
orientation of the ‘Shed Roof’ form is respectful of the desired ‘Gable Roof’ shape.  

We respectfully submit that the proposed BP application is not negligently disregarding the 
Zoning Bylaw or, argumentatively, the documents intent.  A concerted effort has been made 
to bring forward an application that supports the goals of the Developer and Regional District 
in conjunction with the home-owners requirements.

Kindly advise should additional materials or documentation be required.

Respectfully,

Craig Bischke, Principal
&craig design ltd.
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